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NOTICE OF 30 DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

Tahoe Metropolitan Planning Organization (TMPO)   
2010/11-2013/14 Federal Transportation Improvement 

Program (FTIP)  
 
The TMPO announces a public comment period on its 2011 FTIP.  This document is the 
funding document for transportation projects in the Tahoe Basin.  This notice began 
August 02, 2010. Written public comments will be accepted until 5:00 pm on August 31, 
2010. 
 

The 2011 FTIP document is available upon request or can be accessed online at:  
 

http://www.tahoempo.org 
 
 
 
Comments should be sent to: 

 
Tahoe Metropolitan Planning Organization 
Attn: Judy Weber, Transportation Planner 

P.O. Box 5310 
Stateline, NV 89449 

 
Or via email: jweber@trpa.org 

 
 

 
 
 
Please direct any questions or other inquiries regarding this notice to Judy Weber at 
(775) 589-5203. 
 
 
 
 
 




